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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Robert Smith who is the son of Mrs Huggett and attended Greenway school 10 years 
ago will be coming into school on Wednesday 13th February to deliver an assembly 
to the whole school. 
 
 On March 17th he is travelling to Zambia in central Africa to a community called 
Samfya with ICS and Voluntary Service Overseas. On this trip he will be working 
with local young people to promote health and education.  
 
Before he leaves, Robert has been tasked by ICS and VSO to raise £1,500 to 
support his trip. On Wednesday 13th February he will deliver an assembly to all of 
the children about VSO and Zambia and explain how he will be raising money for his 
trip.  
 
On Friday 15th February during lunchtime the school council and Mrs Crockett will 
help Robert to sell his LEGO collection that he along with his two brothers built up 
over the last 20 years! He has priced the Lego very competitively and it will be sold 
considerably cheaper than it is online.  
 
Below is Robert’s pricelist;  

•  500g bags for £5  
•  500g pick and mix bags for £6 
• 500g of Lego Technic bricks for £6 
• Various Lego Mini figures and accessories for between 20p and £3 

If you are interested in supporting Robert’s fundraising and purchasing some LEGO, 
please send in a named envelope containing the money needed for your child to 
purchase their LEGO on Friday 15th February.   

Thank you very much for your support, 

Mrs Crockett and Robert Smith 

 

 


